
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Calling All: 

 Senior Adults 
 People with Disabilities 
 Caregivers 

          We want to hear from you! 
 

We are seeking comments from senior adults, people with 
disabilities, caregivers, and others interested in people living at 
home and in their communities for as long as possible. 
 
Collected information will be used in the development of the  
2025-2028 State Plan on Aging by the Alabama Department of 
Senior Services (ADSS) in partnership with the Southern Alabama 
Regional Council on Aging (SARCOA). 
 
 

Andalusia Senior Center 
401 Walker Avenue 
Andalusia, AL 36420 
 

Thursday, March 28, 2024 
10:00 a.m. – 11:15 a.m. 
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For more information, contact 
Nick Nyberg at (334)242-5767 

 
www.alabamaageline.gov 

 

 


